
Welcome back!  We hope the holidays were 

refreshing for you.  

Firstly, we would like to extend a warm 

welcome to all our new students and families. 

Welcome back to Mrs Penelope Smith, who 

will be starting in A1, as well as, Mrs Nicole 

Koolhoven in A2.   

Please remember that primary school children are required to wear school 

hats this term. There will be a week’s ‘grace’ period then there will be a 

‘no hat, no play’ policy.  

Children are allowed to wear either their summer or winter uniform, but 

not a mixture of the two.  

Our learning this term:  

o Christian Living – God is a God of love  
o School Value - Kindness 
o Topic – Continuing with looking at 

other cultures and showing love to 
our community 

o Maths – Number and Geometry 
o PE – Athletics 

  

Team Notes 

o Assemblies are at 2.20pm on a Monday afternoon in the library. 

Space is limited but you are welcome to join us.  

o We have children at our school that have nut allergies. Please help 

us keep them safe by not including any nuts or nut products in your 

child’s lunchbox.   

o Students are welcome to bring a pair of sport shoes to change into 

for our Athletics practises on a Wednesday and Thursday 

afternoon.  

o We encourage students to bring a named water bottle, particularly 

with the warmer weather.  

o Wednesday is small wheels day. Helmets and safety gear must be 

worn.  

o Please notify the school office if your child is absent or late.                      

Text 027 315 7764 

School Events  

Upcoming school events to diarise: 

Week 1  Thursday 15th October    Cross Country  
Week 3  Book Week with Friday being dress as a book character 
Week 5     Friday 13th November    Athletics 
Week 6  Thursday 19th November     Kingdom Kid Assembly   
Week 7  Friday 27th November     Teacher Only Day  
Week 9  Wednesday 9th December    Top Tribe Day 
  Thursday 10th December      Prizegiving 
 
As always, please read the school newsletter each week or check the 

website to get the latest details.  

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher. We 

appreciate your support. 
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